NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR PROPOSAL

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by the Board of
Supervisors of Jackson County, Mississippi until 12:00 on Monday, March 5,2018 and the
said proposals will be opened and read aloud in the Board of Supervisors’ meeting room, at
1:00, located in the Jackson County Service Building, 2915 CANTY STREET,
PASCAGOULA, MS 39567. Envelopes containing the proposals must be sealed, addressed
to Joshua Eldridge, Clerk of the Board, and designated as proposal for the following
described, to wit:

“REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR SOLID WASTE COLLECTION,
DISPOSAL AND RECYCLING FOR THE UNINCORPORATED AREA OF JACKSON
COUNTY”

Proposal specifications may be obtained from Purchasing Department at 2915
Canty Street, Suite D, Pascagoula, MS 39567. Contact Purchasing Department at
228-769-3121.

All proposals must be on file with Joshua Eldridge, CLERK OF THE BOARD, C/O
LAND RECORDS DEPARTMENT, 2915 Canty Street, Suite R, Pascagoula, MS 39567 on
or prior to the hour and date first mentioned above, and must be sealed and marked
«“PROPOSAL FOR SOLID WASTE COLLECTION, DISPOSAL AND RECYCLING
FOR THE UNINCORPORATED AREA OF JACKSON COUNTY TO BE OPENED AT
1:00 P.M. MARCH 5, 2018”. Please address any and all questions regarding the Solid
Waste Service Proposal Booklet in written format via email to: Ronda Powell, Solid Waste
Director; ronda_powell@co.jackson.ms.us

The Board of Supervisors will consider price, financial responsibility, equipment,
technology, legal responsibilities, experience, location of recycling operations and other
relevant criteria. The Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all
proposals received and to award said proposal in the best interest of the County.
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